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2017 Official Guide to ICT Industry in Hong Kong

I N N O V A T I O N   L E A D E R S H I P

I wish to extend my congratulations to the Communications Authority 
of Hong Kong (CAHK) on the publication of 2017 Official Guide to ICT 
Industry in Hong Kong.

Over the last 20 years, the CAHK has been devoted to facilitating the 
exchange of inspiring ideas and the adoption of innovative technologies 
through a variety of events and publications. Their effort has been a 
catalyst for the development of our ICT sector. 

Technology develops by leaps and bounds, and we have all benefitted 
from the advancements in digital technology like FinTech, Internet of Things and Smart Mobility. 
Cyberport believes that only through collaborations can we progress, and thus is set to work closely 
with the CAHK for a better future of digital technology. 

I sincerely wish the CAHK every success in the years to come.

Mr. Herman Lam Heung-Yeung
Chief Executive Officer

Hong Kong Cyberport Management Company Limited

本人僅代表數碼港衷心祝賀香港通訊業聯會《 2017 香港通訊業概覽》順利出版。

二十多年來，香港通訊業聯會透過各種活動與刊物，分享真知灼見，促進業界交

流。對推動和鼓勵本港創新科技，以至對資訊及通訊科技界的發展貢獻良多。

科技發展一日千里，如金融科技、物聯網、智慧流動等數碼科技，不斷改善我們

的生活。數碼港深信夥伴合作，才能成就更多未來，我們會與香港通訊業聯會緊

密合作，共同創建數碼科技的未來。

本人謹祝香港通訊業聯會在未來歲月續創佳績，竿頭日進。

林向陽先生
行政總裁

香港數碼港管理有限公司
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